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Summer Programs 

Our district continues to offer several summer programs which are in full swing this month! Our  

Migrant Program was held the last two weeks of June at MES and was a success.  

Our district was able to secure the State Summer Learning Grant which helps fund our 

elementary, middle school and high school summer programs. In the past we offered a four 

week elementary program and three week middle school program, but because of the grant we 

now are offering four weeks for the middle school program. 

A four week Elementary Summer School Program:  Clarkes and Mulino students will be 

attending Mulino for the summer school program.  MES and Rural Dell students will be 

attending MES for the summer school program. Also, the High School Credit Recovery Program 

will run the month of July. In-Person Credit Recovery is offered in the morning and afternoon, 

with E-Learning Credit Recovery offered virtually in the afternoon. All summer programs run 

Mondays thru Thursdays. 

 

A big shout out to our Site Leads, teachers and instructional assistants for creating a program 

with academic and enrichment opportunities for our students to grow in their learning. It is a 

collaborative effort that also includes our nurses, food service, and transportation partners 

working together to support amazing summer programs ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  




